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Watts Remy

From: Joanne Carlson <jncarlson@ipns.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 8:20 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support SB 927 (Hearing 3/26)

Dear Chair, Vice-Chair, and Committee members: 
 
I am writing in support of Senate Bill 927.  This is an important step in protecting our historic resources.  It repeals ORS 
197.772 and as a result will repeal owner consent.  This means that if a significant building is threatened and the owner 
refuses listing on the National Register of Historic Preservation, the local jurisdiction may conduct a hearing and impose 
historic resource protections, per Goal 5 procedures, over owner objections. 
 
Please vote yes on SB 927.   
 
Thank you. 
Joanne Carlson 
Portland, Oregon 


